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Message from the Headteacher
Dear Parents and Carers,

The Winter Wonderland Fayre lived up to its name and
was truly wonderful! Huge thanks to the PTFA committee
and all the volunteers who helped to plan, organise, man
the stalls and…clean up afterwards! These things don’t
happen without a lot of work and effort and we are
bl;essed to have so many of you willing to pitch in.

Thanks too to the staff and children who put time and
effort into making lots of fantastic Christmas themed
goodies and helped to set up, man the stalls and … clean
up afterwards!

We look forward to welcoming you to the various
Christmas events (see below) as we prepare for Jesus’
coming at Christmas.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Mrs Gill

Dates for your Diary

Please find a link to the diary
dates for the year

Term dates 2024-2025

PARKING PERMITS are now available to collect
from the school office.

Please remember not to park in White Friar’s
Lane.

Raffle Tickets for our Big Christmas Raffle to
be sold after school on Monday and Tuesday
next week.

https://www.holycross.plymouth.sch.uk/web
mailto:holy.cross.rc.primary.school@plymouth.gov
https://www.holycross.plymouth.sch.uk/web/term_dates/682768


Our Catholic Life
Next week is the first week of Advent. Advent is a special time when we wait in

hope for the coming of Jesus. We do not know when Jesus will come again, but in
today’s gospel Jesus tells us to pray and to watch how we behave while we are
waiting, so that we will be ready when he comes. The other thing that is special

about waiting for Jesus during Advent is hope. We have hope that Jesus will one
day come again and make all things new. We have hope because of his birth long
ago in a stable in Bethlehem, when he came to show all people God’s love for us.

Loving God, may your love be with us always and bring peace and joy to all people
around the world, as we wait in hope for the coming of your Son Jesus. We ask

this through Jesus Christ our Lord.

Amen.

Thank you to the Martha group from Holy Cross in Yelverton who came in to make
Advent wreaths with the children and have donated an advent calendar for each

child.

Reading this week in EYFS and KS1

Our reading stars in RWI this week
are

Purple- Daniel B
Pink- Daso

Orange- Luisa
Yellow- Lena

Grey- Lowenna
Spelling Group- Jolene

KS2 Reading this week

CC Class - 97,035 words
DW Class - 34,512 words
EMC Class -251,992 words
LS Class -178,726 words
MB Class -155,231 words
RD Class -100,157 words

Well done to Emma Caroll Class with
the most words read this week



Wonders of the Week
These children have all been READY to learn and willing to take on new challenges and persevere with
their learning. Well done to all these children.

JD: Ariana
AA: Georgia
SJ: Foyin
JK: Elijah
RD: Miracle
DW: Marcel
CC: Madhav
MB: Lund
EC: David
LS: Jason

Good Disciple Award
This week we have all been trying to show

JD: Savanagh
AA: Lily
SJ: Raffie
JK: Daniel R
RD: Anmar
DW: Kitty
CC: Gabriela
MB: Tory
EC: Minaal
LS: Gabriela



Dojo Points
Top DojoPoints this week go to…

JD: Naba
AA: Ella
SJ: Neso
JK: Elijah
RD: Delina
DW: Ralph
CC: Derin
MB: Tory
EC: Gabriely
LS: Cerys

Whole School DOJO Points

Attendance
Whole School Attendance this week is

95%

Well done everyone!

Last day of term is Friday 20th December. Let’s

try to have everyone in school every day and

then enjoy or break!

Numbots
Piran, Marcel, Raeden, Precious- DW

Thea, Max, Blake-CC Class
Joel D- JK Class

Esther, Theo, Rahel, Charis- AA Class
Rayyan, Hazel- JD Class

Delina-RD Class

Year 6-David, Luna, Daria,
Tharundee, Misma, Melody,

Roland
Year 5-Adam, Dawson, Diya

Year 4-Kesiena, Piran, Johan, Sonia, Ishan
Year 3-Lia, Evelyn J., Bartosz, Theodora,

Gabi, Alex, Logan



Communication
We really value working with you as partners and we want you to feel informed about what is
happening in school and for Holy Cross to be as welcoming and as open a place to you as
parents and carers as possible.
We also recognise that communication about things like non-uniform days, dates for trips, etc.
can be very frustrating when it goes wrong and we are grateful for your support and
understanding. Work-Life balance and good mental health are extremely important and as a
result of social media and the huge amount of information sharing which occurs in today’s
society, means that both staff and parents/carers come under a great deal of pressure. I
thought it would be useful to write to you to explain what you can expect in terms of
communication from staff here in school so that family/downtime is protected from
unnecessary intrusion.

Please follow the link to our Communication Guidance.
Holy Cross Catholic Primary School - Communication

Menu for Week Beginning 2nd December

https://www.holycross.plymouth.sch.uk/web/communication/701445


HOLY CROSS HOODIES
Perfect for PE or just casual wear outside of school, to be worn only on PE days and not as a
replacement for the school jumper

The cost is £19.95 for children's hoodies, and £24.05 for adults. The cost of each
hoodie includes a £2 supplement supporting a general fund to support the purchase
of schoolwear.

Sizes for children include:
S ages 5-6; M ages 7-8; L ages 9-11; XL ages 12-13 (the latter for those that like
their hoodie a bit roomy)

Sizes for adults include: S, M, L, XL
Be sure to note STANDARD royal blue when ordering adult hoodies

You can order your hoodie from the Uniform Company at:
https://theuniformco.co.uk/collections/holy-cross-rc-primary-school/products/holy-cro
ss-rc-primary-school-royal-blue-hoodie

Orders are for collection only from:
The Uniform Company
Unit 3B Jubilee Buildings, Peverell Park Corner, Peverell Park Rd, Plymouth PL2 3PG
Tel: 01752 773560

https://theuniformco.co.uk/collections/holy-cross-rc-primary-school/products/holy-cross-rc-primary-school-royal-blue-hoodie
https://theuniformco.co.uk/collections/holy-cross-rc-primary-school/products/holy-cross-rc-primary-school-royal-blue-hoodie
https://www.google.com/search?q=The+Uniform+Company%2C+Plymouth&oq=The+Uniform+Company%2C+Plymouth&gs_lcrp=EgZjaHJvbWUyBggAEEUYOTIQCAEQLhivARjHARiABBiOBTIICAIQABgWGB4yCAgDEAAYFhgeMgoIBBAAGIAEGKIEMgoIBRAAGIAEGKIEMgoIBhAAGIAEGKIE0gEJMTUxNjRqMGo3qAIAsAIA&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#






Guess the total in the jar ….

And the winner of this lovely art set is…. Dylan!
Congratulations - you were the closest to the
actual total of £3.49.



Many congratulations to our new crop of Play Leaders.

Thank you to Howard, from the Plymouth Schools Sports
Partnership and our very own Sports Ambassadors.

Have a lovely weekend!


